
 

Date: 06 April 2017 

 

ASX/Media Announcement 

 

Webster announces change to financial year end  

 

Webster Limited (ASX:WBA), one of Australia’s leading agribusinesses, advises that it has 

been granted relief under section 340(1) of the Corporations Act by the Australian Securities 

and Investments Commission to change its financial year-end from 30 June to 30 September, 

with effect from this current financial year.   

The change also applies to Webster’s wholly-owned subsidiaries. 

The change in year-end will more appropriately align the nature of Webster’s business, with 

its financial reporting period. 

Webster further believes that shareholders and other users of its financial reports will benefit 

from enhanced and more timely disclosure with a reporting period of 1 October to 30 

September which is more closely aligned to our cropping cycle.  

For the current financial year, Webster will conduct a 15-month financial period from 1 July 

2016 to 30 September 2017.     

Webster’s financial reporting schedule for the 15-month period will be per the following: 

Report Expected date of release 

Appendix 4F – Preliminary Unaudited Final Report for the 
period 1 July 2016 – 30 June 2017 

August 2017 

Appendix 4E – Preliminary Final Report for the year ending 
30 September 2017 

November 2017 

Annual Report for the year ending 30 September 2017 November 2017 

Annual General Meeting December 2017 

 

 
Enquiries: 
Maurice Felizzi 
CFO and Company Secretary – Webster Ltd  
Tel. (02) 8249 2305 


